222 Hazard Street
Orlando, Florida 32804
(305) 425-6631

Licensed/Winter Park

Rounsaville Radio

November 8, 1972

Mr. S. R. Morse
Route 3
Bradford, Massachusetts

Dear Sir:

Many thanks for your letter and tape concerning the receiving of our
radio signals. It never ceases to amaze one when such a report is
received.

A check of our program log and your tape confirms your report. We wish
to extend appreciation thereof, and to commend you for the detail
accuracy contained therein.

Without knowledge of the exact method you used to record our program,
it is assumed that a microphone was placed in proximity to the radio
receiver's loudspeaker. Our experience with this technique has shown
that placement of the microphone as close to the Toudspeaker cone as
possible, and turning the volume very Tow, can help the clarity of the
recording. So for what it is worth, we would Tike to pass this
information along.

Thank you again for your fine report and consideration.
Best regards,
WBJW RADIO

L

G. W. Fechter
Chief Engineer

GWF/1c

The Sunshine Group



